
Board Meeting for November 17, 2022


Present:  Frank Riolo, Chet Snyder, Lynne Carry, Jamie Lawson, Holly Fields, Denise 
Stefanson, Kathy Culver.


Management:  Dan & Kathy Emmerson


The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM.


After a short review, both the minutes and the financials were approved.


At the present, we have 290 single memberships, 133 family memberships and 12 
junior memberships.


Lynne reported that league play has finished to be resumed on January 9, 2023.


Our fall social was a big success.  Many members said they enjoyed the activity and 
pizza followed by Nathan Weldon’s musical performance.  They look forward to 
future events.


Chet reported the trellises still need to be painted, but will be completed very 
soon.


Dan and Kathy reported that the drinking fountains are all fixed.  The club needs 
to purchase 8 new brown chair to replace the broken ones.  We also need to replant 
the pots in front of the clubhouse.  The blower needs a new battery. 
(approximately $100). New lights are being installed on the baseball field near the 
club.  We’ve asked for the lights in the parking lot to be fixed.  (Kelly)


Barbara Beedle donated her tables to our club to use for socials and as needed.  A 
card was sent from the board thanking Barbara.


The meeting was adjourned at 1:25 PM.


